CITY OF VENICE  §
Support Services POLICE DEPARTMENT ==

TOM MATTMULLER * Chief

To: Honorable Mayor and City Council Members

Thru: Ed Lavallee, ICMA-Cm, MPA, City Manager

From: Lt. Eric Hill, Support Services Commander, Police Department
Date: August 18, 2017

Meeting Date: August 22, 2017

Subject: Complaints at Venice Fishing Pier

At the request of Chief Mattmuller I will be presenting City Council with an update
regarding the police department’s response to complaints of inappropriate conduct

the Venice Fishing Pier.
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